

Be inspired, any idea, big or small.......

Please look at our three CP priorities and send in your ideas on any, or all of our priorities before our next meeting on the 25<sup>th</sup> June and we will discuss all ideas/submissions.

We have £2.8k from last years CP and £25K for this financial year to discuss/allocate.

Email your completed form to <a href="mailto:katy.cassidy@eastsuffolk.gov.uk">katy.cassidy@eastsuffolk.gov.uk</a> by Monday 24 June 2024.

To reduce social isolation and loneliness in Lowestoft Central, Kirkley and Gunton west wards.
Improve Mental Health and Wellbeing by following the 5 Ways to Wellbeing. Connect/Get Active/Take Notice/Learn/Give.
To improve healthy eating and activity in children by targeting & engaging with year 5 staff, children, and parents through communication and education.